

## **Bullitt County Public Schools**

1040 Highway 44 East Shepherdsville, Kentucky 40165 Phone: 502-869-8000 Fax: 502-543-3608 www.bullittschools.org

TO:

Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

FROM:

Patrick Durham, Director of Elementary Education P

RE:

2020-2021 Early Entrance Students

DATE:

October 5, 2020

In accordance with Bullitt County Public School policy 09.121.AP.21 it is required to recommend the acceptance of Early Entrance Kindergarten students to the Board of Education. The following students are being recommended for early entrance: Avery Millard, Luke Montgomery, Finlee Prasertsaeng. In addition, we are requesting the acceptance of the following students for Early Entrance to Kindergarten by waiving BCPS policy: Skylar Stone, Bryce Welker, Mason Welker.

Our mission is to inspire and equip our students to succeed in life